
 
 

 
 

Christ is our cornerstone; On him alone we build.  
                         – 1 Peter 2:7 & Hymn 528 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

 
 
 
       
 
                December 7, 2020 

105 Allen St.                                   
Jenera, Ohio 45841 
Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org 
 
Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
Ext. 103 
Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Traci Hummer 
Ext. 102 
thummer@tlcjenera.org 
 
1st and 2nd Grade 
Mrs. Connie Krueger 
Ext. 101 
ckrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
3rd and 4th Grade 
Mrs. Linda Baumann 
Ext. 104 
lbaumann@tlcjenera.org 
 
5th and 6th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 
7th and 8th Grade 
Mr. Sam Koepsell 
Ext. 106 
skoepsell@tlcjenera.org

Coming Up @ Trinity: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scrip Christmas Bonus 
The Scrip program is offering rebate bonuses on hundreds of popular companies for 
Christmas. Create an account online or through the app and place your orders now 
through Friday, December 18th to take advantage of these extra earning opportunities 
for Trinity! Orders for physical gift cards must be placed by Friday, December 11th to 
guarantee delivery by Christmas Eve. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Baumann. 
 
TLS Needs You 
The school is in need of someone to record the Children’s Christmas Eve service. 
Because of COVID, we are doing things a little differently this year. The service will 
be recorded and shown in church on Wednesday, December 23rd and Christmas Eve. 
We need someone to record for us on Friday, December 18th from 8:45 am to noon. 
Please help if you can! 
 
Winter Outdoor Recess  
Please keep in mind as the winter months approach, students need the proper winter 
attire for playing outside in the snow. In order to play outside in the snow, students are 
to have boots, snow pants, gloves, coat, and hat. Any student that does not have the 
required items will not be allowed to play in the snow. 
 
Busing for December 23rd  
Attached to the newsletter is a form concerning afternoon busing for the early dismal. 
Please complete it and send it back with your child by Friday, December 11th. Thank 
you for your cooperation and prompt response! 
 
December 18th  
On Friday, December 18th we will be recording the Christmas Eve. Please send your 
child to school in church appropriate clothes and pack school clothes, so the students 
can change afterwards. 
 

7 – Monday  9:30 Mornings with Mommy  
3:30 A & B (5th -8th grade) Basketball Practice 

8 – Tuesday  9:30 Mornings with Mommy 
9 – Wednesday   8:20 Chapel in Gym (Mission Offering/CEF Stamps) 
   3:30 A & B (5th -8th grade) Basketball Practice 
13 – Sunday  9:20 Bible Study 
   8:30 & 10:30 Worship Service 
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Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

Athletics  
Basketball practices for A-B (5th-8th grades) teams, coached by Mr. Beagle and Mr. Beach will begin today at 3:30-5:00. 
Practices will continue the following weeks on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:30-5:00. 
 
We are in search of any interested people to coach the C team (3rd-4th grades). If interested, contact Mr. von Stein at the 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
Hymn of the Week:  
Christmas Eve Service  
(hymn/song varies by class - please check with your child’s teacher) 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

  
 

 
 


